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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: 

The project has dragged on causing Traffic chaos and buildups on formerly quite streets. In 

particular Rainbow Street and Snape St in Randwick. I am no longer able to safely cross 

Rainbow Street on my bicycle due to the heavy traffic. This renders the dedicated bicycle 

route useless. 

The loss of greenspace and mature Morton Bay figs is also a huge blow to the community 

and travelling down Anzac Pde and Alison Rd and seeing that destruction is devastating. The 

impact of these tree removals on the comminity psyche has been seriously underestimated. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




